EMERGENCY LOCATION INFORMATION

Customers with Spitfire SIP services that provide access to Emergency Calls and the service is to be used principally
at a single fixed location, are required by Spitfire to register with it the address of the place where the Service is
going to be used prior to activation of the Service (the location information), so that up-to-date location information
can be used for Emergency Location Information. Where the customer is to use the service from several locations,
Spitfire recommends that the customers registers and updates the location information with Spitfire, whenever
accessing the Service from a new location, so that up-to-date information can be used for Emergency Location
Information.



